
 
 
 
 
 
April 20, 2021 
 
 
 
The Honorable Matt Calabria 
Wake County Board of Commissioners 
P O Box 550 
Raleigh, NC 27602 
 
Dear Chair Calabria: 
 
The term of Wake Technical Community College Trustee Juan Torres will expire on June 30, 
2021. Dr. Torres has served the college since July 1, 2020 after filling the unexpired term of 
Doris Huebner. He currently serves on the Student Success and Strategic Initiatives 
Committee where he provides valuable insights from his distinguished career.  
 
The Executive Committee solicits your support in securing the reappointment of Dr. Torres 
to a term beginning July 1, 2021 and ending June 30, 2025. We have talked with Dr. Torres, 
and he expressed a strong interest in continuing to serve the College. We would appreciate 
your consideration of his reappointment. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (919) 486-0150 or Dr. Scott Ralls at 
(919) 866-5141 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Jamie M. Thomas 
Chair, Board of Trustees 
 
c:  Dr. Scott Ralls 
     Dr. Juan Torres 
 
 


